
 

 

11 September 2014 

Dear Parents 

I hope you have had a lovely summer holiday and have made the most of the weather we had! My 

name is Stephanie Wright and I will be teaching your child for this academic year. I am new to the 

school and I am just starting my career at Welton Primary School.  

I am really excited to teach the topic for this half term which is the Stone Age. Within this topic we will 

be looking at rocks and soils in science, settlements in geography and in history the Stone Age. We 

are also having a whole school trip to Dalby Forest on 29 September. There are lots of fun and 

exciting activities planned throughout the day. The children will be doing lots of fantastic follow up 

work back at school. There will be more information regarding the trip nearer the time. For any more 

information about the curriculum, please see the overview plan.    

During this half term we will be doing outdoor Rugby PE sessions. Please make sure your child 

always has a PE kit in school. I will send PE kits home after each half term for a good scrub! Please 

make sure all of your child’s belongings have their names clearly labelled with their full name. This 

makes any lost items easily returnable. Please can you make sure your child has a pair of indoor 

shoes which are also clearly labelled.  

Please can I make you aware that if children choose to go and play on Zone 5 during break times that 

they must be change into their tracksuit bottoms and outdoor shoes.  

The children have the opportunity to change their reading book daily, but it is their responsibility to 
pop it into the ‘change box’ when they come into the classroom in a morning. 
 
I will set homework most Fridays and would like it to be returned by the following Wednesday. We 
often use the work set as part of our learning in the classroom, so please try your best to make sure 
your child completes it. Homework tasks will be short, but any additional learning which you choose to 
do with your child at home is great, but completely optional.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please come and chat to me at the door at 3.30pm.  
 
Looking forward to meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss Wright 

 


